Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM AMOS – TO SPONSOR SAGA 

Dear Sponsor Saga,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

It has been a very up and down to children of Little Bees where many children suffered a lot on typhoid plus cholera, children suffered where we lost 4 children dead. There was a time Amos was seriously sick, he could not even walk, the DAP donations I used wisely, I withdrew some money and took Amos to the hospital to be scanned and the doctor purified his veins by the machine. I paid Kshs. 6,000 attached is the Doctor’s report, his doctor is called Dr. John. I could not wait, I knew Amos could die, at this moment he needs major operation, read what his doctor wrote. 

Due to this cholera he was the luckiest boy, God knows his problem he had severe typhoid but not strong. He is doing well, he thinks about you, still I am worried on his health to be operated anytime. Amos is doing well. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

Little Bees School
